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WMU March Mission Action 

The Chilhowee Baptist Center is preparing for its annual 
spring event, “The Resurrection Celebration,” which will 
be held throughout April. We will collect cleaning 
supplies and toiletry items through Sunday, March 30th. 
Copies of the donation list are on the table in the foyer 
hallway. Our thanks go out to all who have helped in the 
past to make this event a huge success! The Baptist 
Center and the people whom it serves greatly appreciate 
your support.  
I am the resurrection and the life. He who believes in Me, 
though he may die, he shall live. And whoever lives and 
believes in Me shall never die. John 11:25 
 

Wednesday Night Dinners 
Wednesday night dinners are taking on a new look! We 
invite everyone to join us every Wednesday for dinner. 
The church will provide the meat; everyone please bring 
a side dish or dessert to share. THE COST IS FREE! 
Dinners will be served from 5:30 to 6:15 each week. Be 
sure to invite someone to join us for fellowship. You may 
sign up in the foyer.  
March menu: 
March 5th: Fried chicken  
March 12th: BBQ 
March 19th: Spaghetti  
March 26th: Hamburgers and hotdogs 
New way to sign up- You can either sign up in the foyer 
on Sundays OR contact the church office by noon on 
Tuesdays. 
 

Security Volunteers 
Sunday, March 9th    

1st Service & 
Sunday School 

Dan Blevens 

2nd Service Mike Morrell 
Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 
card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 



 
Mission Project Update 

Our first meeting of the new church-wide fellowship 
visiting program was held with a lot of enthusiasm. A lot 
of prayer and devotion has gone into this new mission 
project, and it will have to continue to be successful. Our 
new mission project will be called “The Joshua Mission” 
after Joshua 1:9 and 24:15. Please keep in prayer this 
new mission, and if you are interested in giving some of 
your time, please contact Bill Livingston at (865) 387-
1235. 
 

New Sunday Class 
Starting this Sunday, March 9th, at 4:00 PM, David 
Schultz will lead a six-week class titled "Sharing Your 
Faith." This class will follow the book Share Jesus 
Without Fear by William Fay and focus on how to 
effectively witness to others and share your faith in 
meaningful ways. The book is available for $6.49 on 
Amazon and Christianbook. A signup sheet is on the 
table in the foyer hallway. Feel free to contact David at 
(865) 661-7014 if you have questions or would like more 
information. 
 

Church Meetings 
Trustees’ Meeting Mon. Mar. 10th  6:00 PM 
Business Meeting  Sun. Mar. 16th  7:00 PM 
Deacons’ Meeting  Sun. Mar. 23rd   Noon 

 
Easter Play 

Wednesday, April 16th, we will be having an Easter Play 
with ALL the children and youth. We would love for 
everyone to participate. If you have a child/youth who 
would like to be a part of the play, please text Brittany at 
(865) 323-4771. 
Practice dates and times: 
Sundays 3/23, 3/30, 4/6 right after Sunday service (lunch 
provided); Wednesdays 4/9, 4/16 at 4:30 
Hope you join us as we share the greatest story ever told!  

 
Help Wanted 

Our Easter outreach is scheduled for Sunday, April 13th 
(Palm Sunday). We plan to invite the community for a 
meal, egg hunt, and crafts. WE NEED YOU! 
We need your smiling faces to help with crafts and 
volunteers to help in the kitchen with food. If you can 
serve in either capacity, contact Jessica Waters at (865) 
679-4598.  
Also, the youth and children are working on an Easter 
play for Wednesday night, April 16th. Please plan on 
coming that evening and encouraging our young people 
as they act out the Easter story.  
 

Newsletter Update 
Beginning the week of April 6th, the newsletters will be 
sent via email ONLY. If you are not currently receiving 
newsletters via email, please call (977-1526) or email 
(pgbc@pgbctn.org) the church office to be added to the 
list.  
The only exceptions to those who will receive the 
newsletters in the mail are those who are homebound or 
in nursing homes. If you prefer to have a paper copy, 
copies of the newsletters will be placed in the foyer 
hallway each week. 
 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 
      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 
Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org  
Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours:  

9:00AM – 3:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday  
 
At Pleasant Grove Baptist Church our purpose is 
Worshipping God by proclaiming God’s Word, reaching 
people, building relationships with Christ, meeting needs 
and sharing Christian joy. 
 

http://www.pgbctn.org/
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